
From: David and Libby Palmer <libbydavid1@gmail.com> Sent: 10/12/2012 11:32:04 AM To: mark_beharrell@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Subject: 120 Mona Vale Road Hi Mark I read in the Manly Daily that there is a rezoning application in for 120 - 122 Mona Vale Road. I presume that you will be doing a report on this so I thought that I should send you this copy of a page from Council minutes of Feb 1994 in case you were not aware of one aspect of the history of the site. Briefly, a previous owner cleared the native vegetation from a sustantial part of 120 Mona Vale Road after the 1994 bushfires, so Council passed the resolution in the attached page of the minutes.RegardsDavid Palmer_____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com  - Council meeting minutes 7 Feb 94.pdf 


